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The Club Benefit Knife, 
“The Kris,” is complete and 
tickets are available to sell. 
The knife was made during 

the demo at the 
January 
meeting.  
Tickets can be 
purchased for 
$10 a ticket 
from Nola 
Costin 

Wayne 
Hensley was 
honored at the  

July 21 
Quarterly Club 
Meeting for 45 
years as a 
knife maker. 
He also gave 
aesenttion  
about his start 
in knife 
making and 
his many 
accomplish-

ments. A special cake was 
made for Wayne and served 

The Club held its first Knife 
Show and Demonstrations at 
the American Legion Post in 
Fayetteville. It 
was an 
enjoyable day 
for all, with a 
good turnout 
from the 
public. Dave 
Smith was the 
winner of the 
knife donated 
by Jerry as a 
fundraiser for 
the club. 

In June the Club 
set up a table 
outside the hall 
area of the 2018 
Blade Show. So 
many people 
stopped by that we 
will have two tables 
next year! 

The Benefit Knife

The New Club Knife


